
Spring Harvest Boat Ride Announcement 

 

 The staff at Resource Management would like to announce that a boat ride program will 
be made available for 2024 spring harvest at Mille Lacs Lake. Fond du Lac Band Members, aged 
65 or older, will be offered a boat ride to set their nets.  

 Eligible Band Members are reminded that they are responsible for their own 
transportation to the designated boat ramp. They must provide, and physically set their own net, 
anchors, and buoys. Interested Band members, 65 or older, should be sure to be signed up for 
spring harvest using the link below. There is no separate sign-up for the boat ride program. 
Permits will be issued using the existing lottery process. 

 Any further questions can be directed to FDL Fisheries Biologist Eric Torvinen, 
erictorvinen@fdlrez.com, or by Resource Management 218-348-1691. 
  

 Thanks! 

 We look forwards to seeing you all at spring harvest! 


